
 

 

 

WEDNESDAY, 14 JUNE 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CAAM CONDUCTS INVESTIGATION ON PRIVATE HELICOPTER  
REPORTED TO LAND IN SHAH ALAM, SELANGOR 

 
PUTRAJAYA – The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) has initiated an 

investigation on the operation of a private helicopter G2CA-Cabri, registration number 

N99UR that was reported to land in Shah Alam, Selangor on 17th April 2023. The 

investigation will be conducted in accordance with Civil Aviation Regulations 2016 and 

Civil Aviation Directives (CADs). 

CAAM would like to remind all operators that full compliance to regulations and 

directives is mandatory to ensure public safety, failing which, enforcement action will be 

taken against the person.  
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For any media enquiries related to this press release, you may contact Anis Rahim at 

anis@caam.gov.my or +6012-3364353 
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